AN AN,

ricker & Eckle

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

COLUMBUS | CLEVELAND
CINCINNATI-DAYTON

BRICKER & ECKLER LLP
100 South Third Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215-4291
MAIN: 614.227.2300

FAX: 614.227.2390

www.bricker.com

info@bricker.com

Thomas J. O'Brien
614.227.2335
tobrien@bricker.com

2728165v1

September 12, 2008

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Renee Jenkins

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing

180 East Broad Street, 13" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Rules for Alternative and Renewable Energy Technologies
and Resources, and Emission Control Reporting
Requirements, Case No. 08-888-EL-ORD

- Dear Ms. Jenkins:

: On September 9, 2008, the Ohio Consumer and Environmental

Advocates (“OCEA”) filed comments in the above-referenced

| proceeding. Northeast Ohio Public Energy Council (“NOPEC”) had
| intended to join these comments, but due to the press for time attending
| the current cases before the Commission, NOPEC inadvertently was not

included on the comments filed by OCEA.

By this letter, NOPEC expresses its support for, and indicates its
intentions to join, the comments filed by OCEA.

If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.
Sincerely,
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Thomas J. O’Brien
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